
 
 

 

 

August 18, 2010 

 

Marty Sennett, General Manager 

Greater Lafayette Public Transportation Corp. 

P.O. Box 588 

Lafayette, IN 47901-0588 

 

Dear Mr. Sennett: 

 

The Board of Directors of Historic Centennial Neighborhood Association has voted to support a 

grant proposal to fund the design of the Brown Street bicycle and pedestrian bridge.   We 

understand the bridge design and its implementation would be sensitive to the two historic 

buildings at 500 N. 3
rd

 Street:  the brick office building and the lumber shed/storage building.   

 

The Wabash River is the western edge of our neighborhood.  We are excited that this bridge 

would provide the neighborhood safe access over the rail corridor and finally reconnect us to the 

Heritage Trail and the Wabash River.  Once over the rail corridor barrier our neighbors could 

explore healthy hiking adventures on an expanding array of trails on both sides of the river.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Phyllis J. Hunt, President 

 

 

 

Historic Centennial Neighborhood Association 
602 North Fifth Street    Lafayette, IN  47901-1011    Ph. 765-742-6704 


